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January 24, 2018 

Jason Lum, Chair 
Fraser Valley Regional District 
45950 Cheam Avenue 
Chilliwack, BC V2P 1 N6 

Dear Jason, 

CHILLIWACK 
HOSPITAL 
FOUNDATION 

RECEIVED 

JAN 2 9 2018 

FRASER VALLEY REGIONAL DISTRICT 
DEPARTMENT ----

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Chilliwack Hospital Foundation, I 
would sincerely like to thank the Fraser Valley Regional District for its generous 
donation to purchase medical equipment for the Chilliwack General Hospital. 

The Chilliwack Hospital Foundation, led by a local volunteer Board of Directors, 
is an independent charitable organization whose primary goal is improving the 
health of residents from Chilliwack to Boston Bar by raising funds for new and 
improved equipment for the Chilliwack General Hospital. 

Our website at www.chilliwackhospitalfoundation.org provides more information 
about the Foundation and its work, and accepts online donations. If you would 
like to meet with me or any of our Board Members to learn more, or would like 
to be actively involved as a volunteer, please feel free to call me 604-316-3629. 

Thank you again for your generous gift. 

Sincerely, 

John Jansen, FCPA, FCGA 
President 

Enclosure 


